
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
June 20, 2005 

 
An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held 
on Monday, June 20, 2005, at 7:00 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges 
Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; 
Stan Parten, , Council Member; Derrick McElwaney,  Council Member; Robin 
Spradlin, Town Administrator; Donna Camp, Town Clerk and David Winkle, 
Town Attorney.  Council Member Larry Hyde was absent.  
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on 
the proposed Zoning and Zoning Map Ordinance. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and 
explaining the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments.   
 
 David Cooper, Hwy. 54, Sharpsburg – had several questions. 
 Gwen Lyons, 68 Terrentine Rd, Sharpsburg – opposes changes. 
 Gordy Anderson, 227 Terrentine Rd, Sharpsburg – opposes changes. 
 Leroy Johnson (on behalf of his wife), Turin - opposes changes. 
 Eric Olson, Terrentine Rd, Sharpsburg - Why changes? 
 Polly Garlington, 154 Main Street, Sharpsburg – Doesn’t like the 

restrictions on the downtown historic district. 
 Guy Wood, Hwy. 54, Sharpsburg – Doesn’t understand why some lots 

zoning was changed. 
 Noal Whitwood, 558 McIntosh Trail, Sharpsburg – Likes the growth as 

long as it is managed. 
 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 


